

A note from Mrs Boyle and Miss Yates

Welcome back! We hope you all enjoyed the summer holidays after what has been a strange and uncertain time. All of the children have settled well into class and are getting used to the slight change in their routines.

We have lots of exciting things planned for this year and we are looking forward to sharing them with the children. This newsletter will give you some key information about this half term.

Year 1/2, Class 4
Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Your child's PE day is Thursday. Children will need to come into school in full PE kit on this day. Full PE kit includes; white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms, trainers and a hooded jacket. Children will be outside for PE lessons.

Please remember to label all of your child's clothing, it is very difficult to return lost clothing if they do not have the child's name inside.

Please keep school informed of any changes to contact details in case of an emergency.

This term in class we are learning about...

This term our topic is called Moon Zoom. Through this topic children will learn about space. In Design and Technology children will design, make and evaluate a model Moon Buggy. In History we will learn about significant individuals including Neil Armstrong, Yuri Gagarin and Buzz Aldrin. In Geography we will explore the Earth from above by looking at and talking about satellite images taken from space.

Homework:

Children will be set online homework every Monday.
Spellings and Maths homework will be set on EdShed.
Children will be given a password that they can use to access the website at home. Homework should be completed by Friday unless otherwise stated.

Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

There are no planned visits at present due to the current restrictions.

